
B i s h o p , Steven M. 

From: Bishop, Steven M. 
Sent: Wednesday, August 15, 2007 2:29 PM 
To: 'Johnson, Larry, EMNRD' 
Subject: Old Well Bore 

Larry, 

We had a pulling unit rigged up on our South Hobbs Unit Well #210 last week and while they were there they 
discovered what appears to be a cased hole with a plate welded on top. This location is in the B J Chemical Yard (old 
Unichem) and shares the location with South Hobbs Unit #210, South Hobbs Unit Coop #9, and a P X A well South Hobbs 
Unit #1. We can account for our wells so we do not know if this is an old water well or an abandoned producer from before 
unitization. It appears a fork lift has damaged the plate that was welded on top of the casing. We wanted to do something 
with the well since it is on our location but wanted your input first. We thought we would dig around it and cut off the 
casing so it is well below ground level, fill with cement, and reweld a plate on top. The location is at the intersection of Lea 
Street and N. Leech in Hobbs, west of the intersection, in the B J Chemical Yard. UL 'D' Sec. 34, T-18-S, R-38-E. I would 
be happy to meet with you and show you. Please call with any questions or if I can be of any help. Cell 390-4784. 

Thanks Steve Bishop 
Oxy Permian LTD 
(505) 397-8251 ' < 
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